
 
Federal Subsistence Board 

Meeting Advisory 
 
U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service             Forest Service 
Bureau of Land Management 
National Park Service 
Bureau of Indian Affairs 

1011 East Tudor Road MS-121 • Anchorage, Alaska 99503-6199 • subsistence@fws.gov • (800) 478-1456 / (907) 786-3888  
This document has been cleared for public release #17807112018. 

 

 

For Immediate Release:     Contact: Caron McKee 
July 11, 2018       (907) 786-3880 or (800) 478-1456 

caron_mckee@fws.gov: News release 
header with DOI and USDA logos 

Federal Subsistence Board to hold teleconference on Temporary 
Special Action WSA18-01 regarding Unimak Caribou 

 
The Federal Subsistence Board (Board) will hold a teleconference on July 17, 2018 beginning at 
9:00 a.m. to take action on Temporary Wildlife Special Action Request WSA18-01. Temporary 
Special Action Request WSA18-01, submitted by the Kodiak/Aleutians Subsistence Regional 
Advisory Council, requests the following from the Board:  

Open a limited bull caribou hunt on Unimak Island, Unit 10, for Federally qualified 
subsistence users from the community of False Pass only. The proposed season would 
open August 15 and close October 15, 2018. Dependent upon the harvestable surplus, up 
to 10 bulls could be harvested by subsistence users. Permits would be issued by the 
Izembek National Wildlife Refuge Manager. 

The staff analysis for this special action request is available online at: 
https://www.doi.gov/subsistence/wildlife-special-actions. 

The public is invited to participate in this meeting by teleconference. To participate, dial toll-free 
(888) 455-5897, the passcode is 3344290. 

The Board is committed to providing access to this meeting for all participants. Please direct 
requests for accommodation needs to the Office of Subsistence Management at (800) 478-1456 
or (907) 786-3888 or by e-mail, subsistence@fws.gov. 

Additional information on the Federal Subsistence Management Program may be found on the 
web at www.doi.gov/subsistence or by visiting www.facebook.com/subsistencealaska. 

Missing out on the latest Federal subsistence issues? If you’d like to receive emails and 
notifications on the Federal Subsistence Management Program you may subscribe for regular 
updates by emailing fws-fsb-subsistence-request@lists.fws.gov. 
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